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CITY OF LAKE FOREST PARK  

TREE BOARD MEETING - CANCELED 

Wednesday, October 05, 2022 at 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION AND NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Lake Forest Park Tree Board regular meeting on Wednesday, 
October 5, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., is canceled and a special Tree Board meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, October 12, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

Matthew McLean, CMC 
City Clerk 

 
 

Dated: October 3, 2022 
 

Posted: October 3, 2022 
 


